
Map of the recommended corridor for the Western Sydney Freight Line 
between the M7 and the planned Outer Sydney Orbital

Transport for NSW will continue working with the Greater Sydney 
Commission, Department of Planning and Environment, local councils, 
community and stakeholders to refine the recommended corridor.

Integrated land use and 
transport planning is 
needed for this section 
of the Western Sydney 
Freight Line to identify a 
recommended corridor.


